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12 February 2021 

 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As we approach the mid-term break (15th – 19th February), I would like to express my sincere thanks to all 

of you for your continued co-operation and great efforts to encourage and implement home learning in 

recent weeks. We are fully aware of the commitment this takes and are most appreciative of all your 

support. 

 

To our pupils, both those working at home and in school, we say a huge ‘well done!' There has been lots 

of great work completed online and we are very proud of how they have adapted and coped with all the 

changes. 

 

I would also like to thank all our staff for their hard work and efforts to support pupils at home and in 

school. 

 

Let us hope the mid-term allows everyone the opportunity to enjoy some time-out and a well-deserved 

rest. Online learning will resume again on Monday 22nd February. 

 

Please continue to stay safe and keep well. 

 

Kind regards 

 

C. McCooe 

 

 

 


